
   
 

 

Monday 2nd March, 2020 

2020 Premier’s Reading Challenge 

The Premier’s Reading Challenge has begun for another year. The challenge aims to encourage a 
love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students, and to enable them to experience quality 
literature. We encourage all students to participate. 

To complete the challenge students are required to read and record the required number of books 
for their year level. For example, Years 3 and 4 must read and record 20 books to complete the 
challenge. 

Students in K-2 will complete the challenge as part of their Library lessons. The Library teachers will 
complete each child’s reading log. It is not necessary to do this at home.  

All recording of books for students in Years 3 – 6 is done via the DoE student portal (See below for 
the web address) Students must complete their online Student Reading Records by Friday 28th 
August, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

Students are encouraged to borrow PRC books from the shelves marked PRC in the library. These 
books can be identified by a small coloured Premier’s Reading Challenge sticker on the books spine. 
If you are unsure if a book is included in the challenge, please check the full book list available on the 
website 

To register for the challenge, go to:  https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html  

Students are to log in using their DoE username and password. This is the same username and 
password that they use at school. 

If you have any questions regarding the Premier’s Reading Challenge please see Mrs Bryce and Mrs 
Weekley in the library. 

Mrs Bryce and Mrs Weekley 


